
Glucagon Emergency Kit – Eli Lilly 

 

Eli Lilly announced a voluntary, patient-level recall of one lot of Glucagon Emergency Kit 

for Low Blood Sugar because of a product complaint reporting that the vial of glucagon 

was in liquid form instead of the powder form. 

Product Glucagon Emergency Kit 

Manufacturer Eli Lilly 

Recall identification date 09/27/2021 

Affected NDCs 0002-8031-01 

Consumers should contact their physician or healthcare provider if they have 
experienced any problems that may be related to taking or using this product. 

 


